Press release: Intimidation of
Parliamentary candidates: Committee
announces short review

The independent Committee on Standards in Public Life will be conducting a
short review of the issue of intimidation experienced by Parliamentary
candidates, and the broader implications of this for other holders of public
office, following a request from the Prime Minister.
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